ST. HELEN BIRTHDAY CALENDAR

Dear Parishioners & Parents of St. Helen,

It is once again time to renew your Birthday Calendar listings. For those of you who are new to our parish or school, let me explain the Birthday Calendar. The birthdays and anniversaries which are announced each week at church are from the Birthday Calendar. Each calendar sells for $8.00. In addition each listing for a birthday, wedding anniversary or “In Memory” costs an additional $.50.

To help us assemble the new calendar, please list birthdays STARTING WITH January AND ENDING WITH December and include your payment with your listing sheet. Returns may be dropped off at the school or in the collection basket in an envelope marked Birthday Calendar. Please have orders in by Friday, SEPTEMBER 1, 2017. As always, St. Helen School appreciates your support. YOU MUST ORDER A CALENDAR TO HAVE YOUR LISTING READ AT MASS.

PLEASE REMEMBER PRINT NEATLY AND LIST ALL DATES IN ORDER STARTING WITH JANUARY AND ENDING WITH DECEMBER (as in the cycle of the calendar)


	
	NAME (Please Print)
	MONTH/DAY
	
	
	COST

	CALENDAR
	______________________________
	
	
	
	$8.00
	

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	BIRTHDAY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	ANNIVERSARY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	ANNIVERSARY
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	“IN MEMORY”
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________

	“IN MEMORY”
	______________________________
	__________________
	__________


TOTAL COST  $__________

EMAIL ADDRESS__________________________________

SIGNATURE_______________________________________
TELEPHONE__________________

ADDRESS ___________________________________________________________________________

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO ST. HELEN SCHOOL deadline for returns is Friday, SEPTEMBER 1, 2017 PAYMENT MUST ACCOMPANY ALL LISTINGS. Please put to the attention of Judy Romagni

AS ALWAYS, THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

